MY MINNesOTA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

The Commission met on Tuesday, January 25, 2022, with Chair Sieben and Commissioners
Means, Schuerger, Sullivan, and Tuma present.

The following matter was taken up by the Commission:

E-002/RP-19-368

In the Matter of Xcel Energy’s 2020-2034 Integrated Resource Plan (IRP)
Following discussions, there being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
APPROVED BY THE COMMISSION: May 4, 2022
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Will Seuffert, Executive Secretary
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